
October 10th 2024

Dear parents/guardians,

Your child has expressed interest in joining The Viking Singers here at
O.L. Smith!

This extracurricular vocal music ensemble will meet every Monday after school
from 3:30 p.m. to 4:45 p.m. You will need to make sure your child has a way
home from O.L. Smith at 4:45 PM on Mondays

Thank you in advance for your consideration, participation and future success
in our after school choir! Please be sure to bring a water bottle and a pencil to

the first rehearsal on Monday, Oct 21, 2024
Mr. Kelm

Welcome to The Viking Singers !

Starts Monday, October 21st in Room 53.

meetings:

Every Monday school is in session until June

✀ ----Cut, sign and return agreement contract below ---------------- ✀

I _______________________ agree for my child ____________________to

participate in The Viking Singers after school choir.

I understand that my child will be participating Monday after school from 3:30pm

to 4:45 pm. I will make sure my child has a way home from O.L.Smith on Mondays

at 4:45 pm.

Print Name ______________________ Phone Number __________________


